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Dear Family, Friends, and Supporters of the Live Oak Lions, 

On Saturday, May 5, 2018 the Live Oak High School Booster Club will host its  

8th Annual Roar into The Night fundraising dinner at SUTTER BUTTES MERCANTILE in 

Live Oak. This year’s theme will be celebrating “Cinco de Mayo”. We are excited to be able to 

increase ticket sales in 2018 by 50% to 300 guests and anticipate another sold-out audience. 

This event is our largest fundraiser, providing annual funds to benefit the LOHS student 

community. Keeping with our continued commitment to the students of Live Oak High School, 

this event’s proceeds will help with supporting, promoting, and enriching extra-curricular 

activities. To make this fundraiser as exciting and profitable as possible, we need your help! 

Please consider supporting our event by becoming a sponsor at the following levels: 
• Gold Sponsors will receive 8 Dinner tickets, 8 Drink tickets, 45 Raffle tickets, & a reserved table.  

• Silver Sponsors will receive 4 Dinner tickets, 4 Drink tickets, & 30 Raffle tickets. 

• Bronze Sponsors will receive 2 Dinner tickets, 2 Drink tickets, & 20 Raffle tickets 

All sponsors will also receive recognition in the auction program.   Along with sponsorship, we 

welcome both large and small auctions items for the live and silent auctions. Those in 

attendance bid on several items such as gift cards, merchandise, and services generously 

donated by businesses, community members, LOHS parents, LOHS staff, and LOHS students. 

We would greatly appreciate any donation you can make. 

Without a doubt, individuals and business sponsors have generously supported Live Oak High 

School’s student community throughout the past seven years.  Due to their support, LOHS 

Booster Club was able to donate over $20,000 to LOHS Athletics, Arts, and Student Leadership 

in 2017. Presently, our fundraising focus is to fund “Wish List” items submitted by each 

program such as, but not limited to: New Graphics for Scorer’s Table in Gymnasium, Tennis 

Courts Resurfaced, and Shade Trees. Please do not overlook the value of your participation and 

support. 

Enclosed is a sponsorship form. If you have any questions or need further information, please 

contact me at (530) 682-4107 or LOHSBoosterClub@gmail.com. We look forward to receiving 

your response and support.  On behalf of the students, parents, and volunteers of Live Oak High 

School, thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,  

The Live Oak High School Booster Club 
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